
Item 26.5 Request for Rose Garden in Kensington Gardens from Friends Group 

While we were gardening last week we thought it would be nice to have an area to mark the 

significance of the 2020 pandemic.  

An area we all agreed does need attention is over by the St Mary's school fence.  

A rose garden with both bush and climbers and a sundial to acknowledge all key workers. 

We are not asking for a grant as we could put some of our funds towards it, and l might also ask the 

forum to help. 

As the only other time we asked permission to change planting we also asked for a grant, and a 

Councillor assisted, so I'm not sure how to go about this. 

 


